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Tenafly Oct 18th
[1874]

Dear Paulina,
I am delighted to know that we are to have so good an 

opportunity to send Theodores trunk direct to Paris We shall have it 
marked Wilbur W. Woodward.

Paris
France and go with it straight to the steamer I think my son 

will find him out. I want you to send some copies of your history and 
my sketch of you. I gave away the only printed copy I had. You could 
overhaul it if it does not suit you, and put in just what you prefer. 
Theodore and Mme La Goff

intend to write some sketches of the women of our movement for the 
french papers. I shall send them a copy “Eminent women and as you are 
not there I want the imperfect one I made for the Golden Age sent to 
them. Don’t fail to send some of your histories, and some of your 
photographs*. I am glad you have decided to stay at home you will be 
so much more comfortable. Yes Bob and I will make you a good long 
visit during the winter sometime and we will write sketches I should 
like to see Kate when she returns. These Boston people are catching it 
in the western papers. Bob improves daily. 

Good night lovingly yours. E.C.S.

*For Mrs. Crawford Mme LaGoff. and Richer
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Dear Paulina,
I am delighted to know that we are to have so good an 

opportunity to send Theodore’s trunk direct to Paris. We shall have it 
marked Wilbur W. Woodward

Paris
France & go with it straight to the steamer. I think 

my son will find him out. I want you to send some copies of your 
history & my sketch of you. I gave away the only printed copy I had. 
You could overhaul it if it does not suit you, & put in just what you 
prefer. Theodore & Mme. LaGeff intend to write some sketches of the 
women of our movement for the french papers. I shall send them a copy 
“Eminent Women” & as you are not there I want the imperfect one I made 
for the Golden Age sent to them. Don’t fail to send some of your 



histories, & some of your photographs*. I am glad you have decided to 
stay at home. You will be so much more comfortable. Yes Bob & I will 
make you a good long visit during the winter sometime & we will write 
sketches. I should like to see Kate when she returns. These Boston 
people are catching it in the western papers. Bob improves daily. 

Goodnight,
Lovingly yours
 E.C.S.

* for Mrs. Hanaford, Mme. LaGeff. & Richer.


